



The John Knoblock Faculty Senate Office Ashe Administration Building, #325 1252 Memorial Drive Coral Gables, FL 33146

facsen@miami.edu web site: www.miami.edu/fs P: 305-284-3721 F: 305-284-5515

## **MEMORANDUM**

To:

Julio Frenk

**University President** 

From:

Tomás A. Salerno

Chair, Faculty Senate

Date:

August 31, 2018

Subject:

Faculty Senate Legislation #2018-10 (B) - Continuation of the Batchelor

Children's Research Institute at the Miller School of Medicine

\*

The Faculty Senate, at its August 29, 2018 meeting, unanimously approved the recommendation of the Provost for the continuation of the Batchelor Children's Research Institute at the Miller School of Medicine for another five years (following past precedent).

This Institute was established prior to 1999, the date the Faculty Senate began keeping records on Centers and Institutes, therefore as agreed by the Faculty Senate at that time, any centers or institutes established prior to 1999 are considered grandfathered in, and are will be reviewed on a five-year review cycle.

This legislation is sent to you for your action.

TAS/rh

cc: Jeffrey Duerk, Executive Vice President and Provost

CAPSULE: Faculty Senate Legislation #2018-10 (B) – Continuation of the Batchelor Children's Research Institute at the Miller School of Medicine

## PRESIDENT'S RESPONSE

APPROVED: (President's Signature)	DATE: 11/6/18
OFFICE OR INDIVIDUAL TO IMPLEMEN	VT: Dr. Henri Ford
EFFECTIVE DATE OF LEGISLATION:	IMMEDIATELY (if other than June 1 next following)
NOT APPROVED AND REFERRED TO:	
REMARKS (IF NOT APPROVED):	